
Housing Authority of the Town of Glastonbury  

Satellite Dish Policy 

 
Satellite Dishes are not allowed to be installed on buildings, including sheds and 
fences, owned or managed by the Housing Authority of the Town of Glastonbury.    

Satellite dishes may be installed on a free-standing pole in proximity to the 
residents apartment.  

Prior to having a satellite dish installed, you must receive permission from the 
Housing Authority.  The Housing Authority will provide you a letter and a diagram 
indicating how the satellite dish must be installed.   

Failure to receive approval or follow the installation instructions will result in the 
GHA requiring the satellite dish to be uninstalled at the expense of the resident.  


